RETIREE ASSOCIATION MINUTES
JUNE 10, 2014
9:30 A.M, ES 307


Attendance:   Jim Wiersma (president), Ginny Dell, Michael Kraft, Frank Madzarevic, Jane Rank, Roger Vanderperren

Excused: Mike Kraft, Charles Rhyner, Gary Mach, Pat Przybelski, Tracy Heaser 
 
Approval of May 13, 2014, minutes were deferred until the next meet because of a lack of a quorum.
 Jim Wiersma noted that he sent Paul Sager a thank you for leading this year’s arboretum walk.  About 15 people participated in the walk.
 The Golf Course Enhancement Project has been completed with the addition of six barrel planters and plantings around the shelter building.  Pat, Jim and Ron Stieglitz participated in the project.
 Upon Tracy’s arrival, three different trifold brochures describing the association’s goals were reviewed.  Many suggestions were offered by the committee.  These included:  keep the sample with the clean headings, include an early campus photo, have fewer pictures of the golf outing, add labels on pictures to be included.   Ginny Dell offered to edit the document before its final approval. 
The golf outing is scheduled for Friday, August 15, 2014.  Publicity needs to begin soon after our next meeting.  Most of the details of the outing need to be worked out at the July BOD meeting.
Jane Rank and her pianist partner have offered to do another piano recital to raise scholarship money.  After discussion, a November date was decided to be the best if it works out for the duo.
Members were urged to find a few persons willing to serve on the nominations committee.
Parking permits are no longer needed.  BOD members are to send their license plate numbers to Tracy to be included in the data bank used by security to scan vehicle permits.
 
 Respectfully submitted by Jim Wiersma

